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Yes, I believe there DOES NEED TO BE A PERMANENT MORATORIUM AGAINST
CAFOS in the Buffalo River Watershed. The entire situation involving C & H Hog
Factory was a fiasco that I do not think the state of Arkansas needs to go through
again.  

MANY UNSCRUPULOUS people might want to try this business again in order that
the state would PAY THEM OUT AGAIN.   It could even result in more known and
unknown damage to any number of other rivers in our NATURAL STATE.  

I am very pleased with Governor Hutchinson and the conservative leadership that
made this decision to show Arkansans and others that Republicans are concerned
with our environment also.  Many people I know assume.... without reason...that
Republicans do not care about environmental issues.

I definitely am in FAVOR of this PERMANENT MORATORIUM.
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